

October 8, 2015

Women Aware 250 Livingston Avenue New Brunswick, NJ 08901

Dear Friends,

Congratulations to Women Aware on its 35<sup>th</sup> Anniversary. My heartfelt thanks goes out to all involved in making Women Aware an outstanding organization.

Since its inception, Women Aware has been committed to providing vital services to the victims of domestic violence. Women Aware is not only a state, but a national leader with its innovative programs, including the state's only permanent supportive housing for survivors of domestic violence and its newest program focusing on responsible fatherhood. Every year, Women Aware receives over 6,000 calls on their hotline, helps over 2,000 victims through various services, and shelters over 200 victims in their Safe House. The selfless, free, and confidential services of these outstanding individuals is truly admirable.

I would like to take this opportunity to recognize Judge Marina Corodemus, J.S.C.; New Jersey State Senator Joseph Vitale; Ms. Jane Kurek, Executive Director of Provident Bank Foundation; Detective Danilo Gallardo and the New Brunswick Police Department. I commend their tireless support and commitment to serving the community.

It is a tremendous accomplishment to celebrate 35 years of providing vital services to the victims of domestic violence. As your United States Senator, it is my honor to congratulate you on your 35<sup>th</sup> anniversary and wish you many more years of success.

Sincerely,

Robert Menendez
United States Senator